

17 November 2015 Ref: U/Work/Admin/Toy Bank

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The King's School will be running a Toy Bank during the forthcoming Festive period in an attempt to put a smile on every child's face this Christmas.

I have delivered an assembly to all year groups outlining the premise and structure of the project. Essentially, I am writing to you to ask for your support to donate pre-loved or new toys to the school and enable us to redistribute them to children within our community. I have secured a shop premises on Westgate which will be decorated and manned throughout the days of 16 - 19 December 2015 to allow those in financial need to come in and select a number of toys (depending on how many we can generate) and hopefully ensure all children receive a Christmas present this year.

I have attached the flyer which has been kindly designed and printed by The Print Bureau, Grantham.

Your help will be greatly appreciated and will undoubtedly make a difference to one of the 2000 children thought to be below the poverty line in Grantham and surrounding area this Christmas.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely,

Nathan Whales

Head of Physical Education/Assistant Head of Sixth Form